
Whitstable Junior School 
Learning today for life tomorrow 

Week beginning 19th July 2022 

Final Newsletter of the Year 2021 2022 
A message from the headteacher… 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Well, this is the first time I have ever written a newsletter in what has felt like a furnace. I am actually 

looking forward to a very quick “water fight” with the Year 6 children (our tradition) at the end of 

today. 

We have had a great year and I know the the children have enjoyed all the exciting learning that has 

taken place. I hope you too have enjoyed hearing all about the learning through our newsletters (lucky 

you if you have a child who will tell you and doesn’t just say “nothing” when you ask them what they 

have been up to!). 

We have lots of exciting things in store next year and will be back rested and ready in September. 

Don’t forget registration is at 8:45am now, don’t be late.  

We will be welcoming a large number of new families in September and also Mrs Jackson our new 

Year 3 teacher.  

We are saying goodbye to our fabulous Year 6 children and wish them all the best in their new 

schools. We also say goodbye to Mrs Montgomery, Mrs MacAinsh, Mrs White and Mrs Hannon who 

are moving on to new jobs and new adventures; we wish them luck.  

I’d like to thank you all for your continued and unwavering support of WJS and I hope you all have a 

lovely summer break.  

Warm regards, 

Annie Knoupe 

Final Assembly… 
Today we had our final assembly of the school year. 

It was a wonderful assembly where we celebrate so many achievements. 

Royal Native Citizenship Awards 

 

 

 

 



Curriculum Driver Winners 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Below are the names of the children who won our Driver Animal Awards. 10 children were chosen 

for each award (they all have a certificate) and then luck played a part when I drew one name out of a 

hat for each driver. 

Driver Animal Winners Name  

Adventure Monkey Sonny 

Resilience Woodpecker Leo 

Community Bee Summer 

Independence Bird Betsy 

Challenge Squirrel Sylv 

Curiosity Owl Arlo 

 
Vocabulary Ninja Prizes 

 
 



Attitude to Learning… 

Our new Attitude to Learning certificates replace our Attendance Certificates, as we all 

know that sometimes the dreaded bugs catch us out and it’s no fault of our own. These 

children were awarded Attitude to Learning certificates during our final assembly. 

 
 

Year 6 Leavers Celebration… 
On Monday our Year 6 had their leavers celebration at St Alphege Church. It was wonderful to see all 

the parents and carers come along to witness the amazing successes your children have achieved this 

year. An enormous well done to all those who were awarded a prize (see the chart below). 

 

Prize 

Who has 

received the 

prize? 

Prize 

Who has 

received the 

prize? 

Head Boy Kip 

Brenda Connell 

Prize 

(Reading) 

Joseph 

Willow 

Head Girl Olivia 

Caretakers Cup 

(Our 

environment) 

Sam 

Deputy Head Boy Kyllian 

Woodington 

Award 

(The Arts) 

Ruby 

Deputy Head Girl Mabel 

Tilley Prize 

(Attitude to 

Learning) 

Ella 

Eco Council Lead Kitty 
Veale Cup 

(Determination) 
Ludo 

Bernard 

Broadbridge Prize 

(Resilience) 

Grace Sporting 

Recognition 

Logan 

  

Good luck to all of you in your new school. 

 



 
House Winner… 

We have added together the Sports Day Totals and the final Carrot Rewards and the 

winner of the first ever new House Point 

Award is; 

 

Letters …. 

Click here for the website where you will find all letters. 

Term Dates… 
Start of Term 1 2022 

Thursday 1st September- Gates open 8:30 and close at 8:45am (please be here by 8:45am) 

Thursday 8th September Kent Test for Year 6 

 

Willow House 

http://www.whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk/

